ANRCETI BEGINS PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON TWO ADMINISTRATIVE BOARD DECISIONS
The National Regulatory Agency for Electronic Communications and Information Technology (ANRCETI – www.anrceti.md) has displayed on its Internet page, for public consultations, two draft Administrative Board Decisions: (i) on the use of location-independent numbers in public electronic communications networks and (ii) on access to special-tariff numbers (Premium rate) provided within public electronic communications networks. The consultations are scheduled for 13.07.2009 – 17.08.2009.
According to the Explanatory Note the first draft decision was developed for the purpose of the implementation of the National Numbering Plan (NNP) modified by Order of the Ministry of Information Development no.117 of 24.12.2008, providing for the assignment of location-independent numbers of „38XXXXXX” form for electronic communications services provided on basis of IP package-switched technologies (VoIP). The draft document establishes the obligatory conditions of using the location-independent numbers by the providers and the obligations of interconnection for the provision of  international public electronic communications services, provided for in interconnection agreements. The proposed regulation is targeted at enhancing the process of implementation in the republic of Moldova of convergent voice-data services, based on advanced technologies that apply fundamental Internet protocols.   
The other draft decision was worked out by the Agency in order to ensure the access of the end users to the numbers with special tariff Premium rate. As stated in the Explanatory Note to the document, the Agency discussed this subject with the providers of public electronic communications networks during several working sessions. Finally, it was decided to open the access to special-tariff numbers from all networks on condition that both the provider in whose network the content service is provided and the provider in whose network the calls are originated will conclude contracts with content service providers. The draft document sets forth obligatory conditions for public electronic communications networks regarding origination, transportation and transfer of calls to Premium rate numbers, regardless of their origination network.  
Interested parties are welcome to provide recommendations and proposals with reference to the two draft documents to the person in charge, Victor Tanase, Deputy Chief of Technical Regulation and Standardization Department of the Agency. Telephone: 251-311. E-mail: tanase@anrceti.md. 
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